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     October 14, 2011
Reading

   We did not do a reading story this week, due to our MEAP testing.  Together, we’ve shared many great stories.  Next week, we will begin a new unit in our anthology, readingTomas and the Library Lady.  Look it over with your child.  I think you’ll enjoy the story.   
Spelling
   Study, study, study! Review the diagraph ‘th’ words for next week!  The student’s scores are looking better each week.

English

  We are working on nouns (person, place, or things), contractions, proper nouns (nouns with capital letters), and antonyms.  In addition, the students are learning how to improve their writing by identifying a main idea and using supportive details.   
4th Science

[image: image3.wmf]    We are working through chapter 10 ~ learning about mixtures and compounds.  We are also reviewing chemical and physical changes. The children are learning the information and are able to make connections to it.  
Social Studies

    We are almost finished with our first unit, learning about being a historian, geographer, political scientist and economist. The students have learned a lot of new and interesting facts! 
Math

   The children had done an amazing job on their independent math lessons.  Some students have tested and moved into a new chapter already.  
Teacher Info.
       We are working our way through the MEAP test.  I really feel each child is giving 100% on their test.  We’ll be testing next Tuesday and Wednesday, also. 
Thanks for the positive support you are giving your child regarding the MEAP.  Remember, early bed times, good breakfast, and a positive attitude is the key. Great job class!!!

      On Wed.-Fri., Oct. 26-28 we will be having our PTO fundraiser, Fun Run.  This is a great opportunity for students to help Edgerton and become physically fit. Work on  gathering the pledges. 
     Our Halloween party will be Monday, Oct. 31st. Thanks to all who’s offered to send in food! Please look over the list to see what you’re bringing for our parties.  Join us at 2:00pm on 10/31 for some Halloween fun and snacks!!
     FYI ~ Edgerton’s grading scale has been modified.  Please look over the attached paper to better understand the changes.  You may contact me if you have questions regarding this district change. 






Don’t forget to send in VG receipts and Box Tops.  We want to win!! 























